
 

 

 
27th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 PCE Feedback 
 
Thank you for attending Year 7 PCE on Tuesday 26th March 2024.  We hope you had an enjoyable and 
informative evening.  We apologise that some parents could not see all the staff they wanted to (either 
because of staff absence and/or limited time slots).  
 
Below is a link for you to complete, we value your feedback to help us improve our PCE events going 
forward.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/u2NYJ7gDLn   
 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Miss E Robinson 

Assistant Headteacher  
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